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I believe fossil fuels contribute to climate change, and that climate change is the most 

important issue of our time.  I own a Chevy Bolt, an all electric vehicle, to do my part 

in protecting the climate.  I urge you to pass this bill to give others, renters, the 

chance to move away from fossil fuels too.   

 

Please support HB 2961 Relating to the capacity for electric vehicle charging 

required in certain newly constructed buildings. 


